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Letter of Recommendation

March 17, 2016

To whom it may concern:

Hampton Painting, Inc. was recently contracted to refinish the exterior of our office building located at
8010 15t St E in Sarasota, FL at the Sarasota - Bradenton International Airport.

Joe Hampton was extremely attentive to our interests and presented coating options to us along with a
quotation for each option. We chose quality products from the Sherwin-Williams line which also
involved participation from a Sherwin-Williams sales representative. Hampton’s crew worked carefully
and efficiently throughout the preparation and application process. Joe also afforded us flexibility in
scheduling the work since we are in direct proximity to aircraft operations at times.

Joe checked in with us as the job neared completion to make sure we were happy with the work being
done. The Sherwin-Williams representative did the same and to ensure the work would meet the
standards for full product warranty coverage for 10 years (which it did).

In the end, we all agreed that the quality of the work had exceeded our expectations and that we would
be happy to recommend Hampton Painting, Inc. to others interested in superior work and service.

We will call Joe Hampton with any future painting needs for our facility.
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